
Call for Participation – 2019 TRB Annual Meeting Workshop
Surrogate measures of safety for heterogeneous traffic: automation, cyclists and pedestrians

Sponsoring Committee:
Safety Data, Analysis and Evaluation (ANB20)

Co-Sponsoring Committee:
Pedestrian Committee (ANF10), Bicycle Transportation Committee (ANF20)

As traffic systems are evolving quickly with the automation of driving, the aspect of safety, particularly
for the vulnerable road users, will remain highly important. In changing conditions, it is crucial to be 
able to assess safety quickly, which can only be done with non-crash observations or surrogate 
measures of safety. Such measures also help better understand the factors that lead to collisions. This 
workshop will cover the recent developments in the field, including automated data collection methods.

For more information please contact Nicolas Saunier at nicolas.saunier@polymtl.ca or Aliaksei 
Laureshyn at aliaksei.laureshyn@tft.lth.se.
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